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I support the establishment of a year-around Standard Time.  We are on Daylight 

Savings Time longer than we are on Standard Time; twice as long.  If anything, go 

back to the 50s and 60s where we were on Daylight Savings in the summer months 

only.  I could see going on Daylight Time on or about Memorial Day and returning to 

Standard Time on or about Labor Day.  This way everyone could get some 

satisfaction. 


